From: Lilach Shamir

Sent: 29 November 2022 11:32

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Camden Market - 2022/3853/P ondon Communications Agency,

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Alex Kresovic,

I hope this email finds you well.

I want to express my support for these plans put forward. I am a trader at the market so I can see the obvious benefits for market stall owners.

I have always felt like investment has been needed on the market hall for some years, not only to reduce the congestion, but in general to make it better looking and more attractive for market goers.

The plans will make it easier for market attendees to navigate through the market and give the market the respect it deserves. I also feel like there are so many different groups who are missing out on Camden market and the experience it has to offer, this may be because they do not feel welcome and are currently uncomfortable visiting – for me the opening of the basin is massive as it gives a new reason to come to the market and witness the great culture Camden has to offer.

I am looking forward to construction starting

Best Regards,

Lilach Shamir